
The Naomi Club held a delightful 
session Sunday evening with the 
Misses Eva and Sadie Miller as host­
esses. It was the regular fortnight­
ly session of the Jewish organization, 
which was formed in March. The so­
ciety is for religious and social pur­
poses. The members number 20 and 
at the (Bunday meeting there were 
four guests In addition. A library 
including Jewish literature is being 
collected and the treasury already 
has a balance of 150. The officers are 
as follows: President, Mrs. Morris 
Povlch; vice-president, Mrs. Samuel 
Mack; secretary, Miss Lena Mikel- 
sky; treasurer, Miss Ruth Gedlman.


